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Our final community meeting is scheduled 
for January 23, 2020* at the Vinalhaven 
School, from 5 – 6:30 p.m.  

Please join the Star of Hope Foundation 
Board members for a presentation by 
Portland Research Group which recently 
conducted the community survey.  The 
meeting will be followed by a community 
supper, sponsored by the Star of Hope 
Foundation, in the school cafeteria.  

 

*In case of bad weather, if the ferries are not 
running, or the driving is dangerous, we have a 
snow date targeted, which is Jan 30th.  We will keep 
our website updated regarding meeting details.  

www.starofhopefoundation.org 

 

The Mission of the Star of Hope Foundation 
is to promote education of the visual arts 

through various means including 
exhibitions, a museum, artist-in-residence 
programs and other outreach endeavors. 

http://www.starofhopefoundation.org/

